
Hello all,

Just a quick note to let you know our closings for the
upcoming holidays.

We will be closed this Thursday and Friday, November

24th and 25th for Thanksgiving.

 



For Christmas, we will be closing at 12 noon on
Christmas Eve, December 24th and will reopen in the
new year on Thursday, January 5th - at least that's the
plan right now!

We know that you are all stitching/sewing fast and
furiously. We hope you can still take some time to enjoy
the season. We have several fun and quick ideas for gift
giving and stocking stuffers, so stop in to see them.

We'll get another email out to you shortly to tell you
about all the new stuff arriving and upcoming programs
that we are planning.

Have a Happy Thanksgiving!

Teri & Marty
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www.materialrewards.com

 

 


